
After weeks of preparation, Hawaiʻi’s Daughters Guild of 
California kicked off May with their annual food booth at the 
San Diego Hoʻolauleʻa. This year, they served up their plate 
lunch with shoyu chicken, kālua pig, haupia, lomi salmon, 
chicken long rice, poke, and poi.  The hoʻolauleʻa provided 
an opportunity for members and hoaloha of all ages to bond 
through preparing Hawaiian food, talking story, and watching 
the hula performances taking place on the nearby stage. The 
spirit of aloha flowed throughout the booth during the entire 
event. Whether it was washing dishes, cooking food, or serving 
patrons, everyone in attendance contributed to the success of the 
booth.  Mahalo to all who helped make this event possible. Part 
of the proceeds will go towards our annual scholarship.  
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Serving it up in SD

Got a question? Contact us! Email: hdgofca@gmail.com
For more information visit:         @hdgofca &  https://hdgofca.wixsite.com/hdgofca

CLOCKWISE: Members of HDG (from left to right): Leo 
Nakila, Mealiʻi Namahoe, Noe Naluai, Kalani Heinz, Aunty 
Dee Seto, and Mary Akana, pose in the front of the HDG 
food booth, ready to begin their second day at the San Diego 
Hoʻolauleʻa; The final supplies are packed away after the 
second day of the hoʻolauleʻa. Mahalo to the kāne in our 
lives for all of your help! Noe, Leo, and Suzette Kahalehili 
strike a pose while waiting for customers; Del Manueli shows 
us his shaka. This is his second year working the San Diego 
Hoʻolauleʻa. 
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